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Our classroom doors look amazing! Students are excited

to know which class will win the coveted Dress-Down Day,

but more importantly, we’re all excited for our All Saints

Day Mass on Monday at 10:30am!

Our 5th - 8th Grades held their Leadership Elections this

week, and they eager to learn who will be representing

their classes! 

THE WEEK IT WAS

St. Jude's Feast Day, which is shared with St. Simon,

was on Thursday, October, 28th.

Not much is known about St. Jude other than that he

is one of the 12 Apostles and that he was a great

preacher of the Gospel  after the death of Jesus.

Today, St. Jude is venerated as the Patron Saint of

hopeless and desperate causes.

SAINT OF THE WEEK
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WHAT'S NEXT:

Saint Jude

Sunday, October 31st
School Mass at St. Augustine Parish at
9:30am

Monday, November 1st
All Saints Day School Mass & Celebration

Thursday, November 11th
Veterans Day - No School 

Wednesday, November 17th
Picture Re-Take Day 

Thursday, November 18th
Admissions Open-Houses

 

Download Our App! 
Use the following link on your

mobile device
(https://a3a.me/staugustinesc
hool) or scan the QR code to

download our school app!

https://a3a.me/staugustineschool


Mrs. Rex's Homeroom
shows off their St.

Francis Door! 
Pre-K A celebrates

Halloween on Thursday!

  Maliyah (Gr. 7) givesher Leadership Speech!

School Uniforms : Beginning this coming Monday, we enter into our

cold weather uniform season. Students can no longer wear shorts,

skorts, and sneakers. 

School Mass on a Sunday: Our school will be hosting a Mass at St.

Augustine Parish on Sunday, October 31st at 9:30am. Please join us

so that we can worship together with our school and parish

communities! 

Patron Saints of Classrooms: We are all extremely excited about

dedicating our classrooms to our new patron saints! We are

preparing a special School Mass this Monday, November 1st.

Open Houses for New Admissions: We will be holding morning and

evening Open Houses for prospective students on Thursday,

November 18th. More information to come. Please help us to spread

the word to interested families! 

FOR YOUR INFORMATION

SCENES FROM THE WEEK

Pray
er 

Inten
tions

For the health and safety of
our entire school

community...



For the souls of Roger Lucey
and Margaret Gondarowski,
that they may rest in eternal

peace... 





St. Augustine and St. Julie,
Pray for Us!

There were no new reported cases of COVID-19 in our
school this week.

COVID-19 UPDATES


